LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 11:08 AM

To: Buechel, Larry

Cc: Atkociunas, Paul; Sellwood, Stephen

Subject: WDNR PM Change - Boundary Road LF - BRRTS # 02-68-529578
Larry,

I've officially been assigned as the PM for the Boundary Road Superfund case. My contact information is listed below.
My mailing address will change to 1001 W. St. Paul Ave, Milwaukee, 53233, as of July 6.

Looking forward to working on this project through the redevelopment.

BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

B.J. LeRoy, PG

Hydrogeologist — Southeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr.

Milwaukee, W1 53212

Cellular Phone —920-889-0151

BJ.LeRoy@wisconsin.gov




